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Subject  

 
Technical 

Information 

Change in e-mail address for Ship Security Alert System 
(Japanese Flag Ship only) 

     
   No. TEC-1022 
   Date 19 February 2015 
To whom it may concern 

Please be informed that e-mail address of Japan Coast Guard for Ship Security Alert System has been 
changed as follows: 
 
Address 1: 
newsat@jcgcomm.jp 
(Unchanged) 
 
Address 2: 
(OLD): newsat@kaiho.mlit.go.jp 
(NEW): jcg-newsat@mlit.go.jp 
 
New Address 2 started its service on 1 February 2015. 
Since old e-mail address will stop the service without any notice a while later, all CSOs managing 
Japanese flag ships are requested to reprogram SSAS as early as possible. 
 
 
For any questions about the above, please contact: 
 
NIPPON KAIJI KYOKAI (ClassNK) 
Safety Management Systems Department, Administration Center, Head Office 
Address: 4-7 Kioi-cho, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 102-8567, Japan 
Tel.: +81-3-5226-2173 
Fax: +81-3-5226-2174 
E-mail: smd@classnk.or.jp 

 


